
TOWN OF SHERMAN 

PlAN COMMiSSiON MEETiNg 

JuNE 8, 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Chairman Sarah Paquette.  Present at the Meeting, Sarah 
Paquette, Mandy Klosterman, Chase Potter, Toby Robinson, Secretary Luke Wilsey. 

 

CSM for Allen and Robin Foster is approved. 

 

Reviewed the questions for the survey to be sent to UW-River Falls.  Questions are all approved by the 
board and will be sent out by Mandy. 

 

This is Sarah Paquette’s last meeting with plan commission and we wish her the best of Luck in 
Maryland on her new life venture.  There was discussion on the future of the plan commission members 
roles. 

 

Toby will be in charge of going to four local establishments to gather incentives for the surveys.   

 

Agenda for next meeting: 

 Public Comments 

 CSM Reviews 

 Draft cover letter 

 

Next meeting is Scheduled for July 13th.  August is Scheduled for the 10th. 

Motion made by Mandy to adjourn, 2nd by Chase. Meeting Adjourn at 7:13 

 


